
DATE: August 1, 2023 

SUBJECT: State Police Commission – Administra�ve Office to remain closed on August 2, 2023 

 
The State Police Commission Administra�ve Office will remain closed through Wednesday, August 2, 
2023.  Work crews con�nue their efforts to fully restore power and climate control to the main office 
building. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

Jason Hannaman, PHR, SHRM-CP 
Executive Director  
Louisiana State Police Commission 
 

Phone: 225-925-7057   
Fax: 225-925-7058 
Email: Jason.Hannaman@La.gov 
 

5825 Florida Blvd., Suite 1180 
Baton Rouge, LA 70806 
 

www.laspc.com 
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